
Centennial Elementary 
We learn. We care. We make a difference. We are a Community! 

 
PSSC: Minutes 
April 21, 2015 

 

 
Attending:  Lisa MacPherson, Shannon Singer, Missy Bewick, Marilyn Robichaud, Val 
Phillips, Tina Estabrooks (arrived late) 
 
 
Welcome 
 
Acceptance of Agenda  

 Moved - Lisa 

 Seconded - Missy 
  
New Business 
 
Bee Me Kidz Zone  
Missy explained the vision for our Bee Me Kidz zone launching in September at 
Centennial. Centennial will be a place where all children feels safe. Missy reviewed a few 
of the common components: Bee Me Kid of the Day and 3 compliments. She then 
reviewed the PATHS curriculum which has focus on the social-emotioal drivers and 
promotes alternative thinking strategies. Missy also shared that there will be a summer 
program.  
 
2015-2016 
The initiatives the PSSC want to continue with: 
Career Day 
Meet the Teacher – discuss the best date.  
 
Tina spoke of the possibility of starting a Home & School to assist Caitlin. She will send 
information to the members. She suggested starting small with one project (clothing 
closet) and inviting available parents to help out.  
 
Dinner arrangements for our final meeting were agreed upon: Vito’s Hazen Avenue 
 
Next meeting:  May 19th     
 
Adjourned  

 Moved – Tina  

 Seconded - Lisa 


